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Mr Mark Brisby 18 MAY 2016
General Manager

Auburn City Council el ERRE .
PO Box 118 i tRRED TO:
Auburn NSW 1835

Dear Mr Brisby

Planning Proposal - PP_2016_AUBUR_001_00 (Council Ref: PP-3/2015) -
Rezoning of land at 1-7 Grey Street and 32-48 Silverwater Road, Silverwater

| refer to Council’s letter dated 3 March 2016, which advises the Department that the
Interim Administrator has resolved to withdraw PP_2016_AUBUR_001_00, so that
no further assessment or action is taken by the Department.

I note Council's request for withdrawal of the planning proposal and the return of the
proposal to Council. | confirm no further action will be taken by the Department on
this matter unless requested by the Interim Administrator.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for
Catherine Van Laeren, Director, Sydney West Region of the Department to be of
assistance. Ms Van Laeren can be contacted on (02) 9860 1520.

Yours smcerely

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning Services
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